Faculty Minority Affairs Committee Report
· EMAC Symposium: approx. May 15, “Inclusiveness in action”. A one day conference to be held here at UCCS. All three UC’s will present. $5000 in funds have been allocated and have applied for another $5000 from The Diversity and Grants Proposal.  We are currently asking all faculty to consider presenting on issues of Inclusiveness at UCCS.  If anyone is interested in presenting, please contact eportill@uccs.edu.  

· New Faculty Reception:  Last month held our annual new faculty reception and we considered it a success.  Plan to have an end of the year reception to help recognize the contribution of faculty to UCCS and provide an informal space for faculty to socialize.  
· Spectrum Issue:   FMAC wrote a letter to the Chancellor  both recognizing the administration in terms of their swift action to address the situation and to provide suggestions to address this issue of discrimination.  Chancellor responded with a nice thank you letter and would pass on our ideas to the Kee Warner and Robert Winent.  In our next meeting we plan to invite Robert Winent to discuss ideas for providing faculty guidance for the Scribe.  

· We continue to work on the Newcomers report and have plans to conduct additional interviews during the Christmas break.  

